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Public’s Help Needed in Identifying Riot Suspect 
 

As the investigation continues into the recent riot in Tigard, we are asking for the public’s help in 
identifying one of the people involved. 

Attached you’ll find surveillance video (https://youtu.be/7b76Wo3lfX8) and still images of a man 
who broke several windows with a crowbar at the Tigard Police / City Hall complex during the 
January 7th riot. He is wearing glasses and has curly hair. 

Tigard Police are continuing to review evidence and other leads regarding additional subjects who 
were involved that night. We anticipate further charges will be coming. 

If you recognize this man, or have information related to other riot participants, please submit tips 
by calling 503-718-COPS or emailing tips@tigard-or.gov. You can remain anonymous. 

  


